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IMPORTANT DATES 
Weekly Assembly 

Each Wednesday at 2:45pm  
 

 
 

Maths Day! 
Friday 28th March  

Special activities planned during school 
day 

 

Week 10 
Last Day Term 1 
Friday 4th April  

Dismissal at 1:30pm  
 
 
 
 

 
Ardeer South Primary School 
acknowledges the Wurundjeri people 
of the Kulin Nation as the traditional 
custodians of the land the school is 
located upon, and pays respect to 
Elders past, present and emerging.  

 

 
 

Can you believe we are coming to the end 
of Term 1 already? 

The last few weeks have seen us enjoy many 
whole school events with the highlights being 
Harmony Day and our Werribee Zoo 
Excursion.  

Naplan testing is completed and we believe 
our Year 3 and Year 5 students were given 
the best opportunities for success during this 
period. We are proud of how well they 
handled what is sometimes a stressful 
situation.  

If we do not see you in the next week we wish 
you a safe and happy holiday period.  

 

 
    Andrea and Grant. 



 

School News 
 

Harmony Day 

On Harmony Day we celebrated the beauty of diversity and the power of 
inclusion at ASPS! Our students shared their rich cultures through 
classroom activities, music and dance, embracing what makes each of 
us unique and special. From colorful outfits to heartwarming 
performances, it was a day filled with cultural pride!  

On this Harmony Day, we stand together as one community, united by 
respect and kindness. We are proud to honour the many cultures that 
make our school such a vibrant and welcoming place. 
Let's continue to celebrate diversity, promote inclusivity, and spread 
kindness every day!  

    

A special assembly with cultural performances was a showcase of our 
multicultural backgrounds and pride in our community 

 

FRIDAY 4th APRIL Dismissal is at 1:30pm.  

Any child not picked up at this time will be placed into the 
Afterschool Care Session mentioned below!  

 

 

 

 



 

School Wide Positive Behaviour  

Social Skill of the Week: We use the STOP and STOPPING strategy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our social skill of the week is ‘We use the STOP and STOPPING strategy’ where 
students practice strategies that help them when faced with disrespectful behaviours.  

We aim to provide students with the language to problem-solve and seek help when 
they need it. The STOP strategy is a schoolwide approach to dealing with disrespect 
and teachers dedicate their time to make sure all students feel they are in a safe and 

happy school environment.  

MATHLETICS CHAMPIONS 

  

 

Congratulations to our Mathletics Superstars who have been committed to 
homework time practising their maths fluency.  


